
February Youth Activities Report    

Here's wishing you all a very Happy Valentine's Day. This is the perfect time 

to engage our youth in making Valentines for Veterans. 

I am sorry that chairmen were unable to file their reports online. This 

problem has been solved if you follow the directions provided by David 

Huddleston : Go to the last box (under Value of Goods Donated), select it, 

click your tab button 2 times, and it will pull up the other 4 boxes to attach 

pictures and there is the submit button at the end. Please make sure you 

write something about what you have done to submit with the report. 

Upcoming program reports are due March 31 to the Auxiliaries are 

Illustrating America and Get Excited for the Red, White, and Blue. Make sure 

you read the contest eligibility and rules and that all entries comply before 

submitting to District or Department. If you are judging at the District level, 

the judging must be completed by April 10. Local Auxiliary and District 

winners are to be to me by April 15, 2023. 

I have challenged each Auxiliary to donate at least 1 book for the Patriotism 

Through Literacy program. Only 13 of our 65 auxiliaries have donated 78 

books to our youth.  For the auxiliaries that have not done this yet, it is such 

an easy thing to do. Please consider donating a book to our youth.  

Again, the date to remember for having contest entries to me for Illustrating 

America and Get Excited for the Red, White, and Blue, is April 15! 

Karen Boden 

803 H Rd 

Esbon, KS 66941 


